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SMALL BUSINESS CONTRACTING 
 
DISCLAIMER: This document is based on constantly evolving official guidance and is subject 

to further updates. This document should not be considered legal advice.  
Updated as of 4/3/2020. 

 
If you are a government contractor, there are a number of ways that Congress has provided 
relief and protection for your business. Agencies will be able to modify terms and conditions 
of a contract and to reimburse contractors at a billing rate of up to 40 hours per week of any 
paid leave, including sick leave. The contractors eligible are those whose employees or 
subcontractors cannot perform work on site and cannot telework due to federal facilities 
closing because of COVID-19. 
 
If you need additional assistance, please reach out to your local Small Business Development 
Center, Women’s Business Center, SCORE chapter, or SBA District Office. You should also 
work with your agency’s contracting officer, as well as the agency’s Office of Small and 
Disadvantaged Business Utilization (OSDBU). 
 


